
[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company/Organization Name]  

[Company Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Position]  

[Recipient Company/Organization Name]  

[Recipient Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

Subject: Notification of HTTPS Migration  

I hope this message finds you well.  

We are writing to inform you that [Your Company/Organization Name] will 

be migrating our website from HTTP to HTTPS to enhance security and 

protect user data. This transition is scheduled to take place on [date of 

migration].  

The migration to HTTPS will ensure that all data transferred between our 

users and the website is encrypted, thereby reducing the risk of 

unauthorized access. We believe this change will improve user trust and 

overall website security.  

To facilitate this transition, please ensure that any links or bookmarks 

to our website are updated accordingly. We recommend accessing our new 

HTTPS site at [new HTTPS URL] after the migration date.  

If you have any questions or require further information regarding this 

migration, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly at [your 

phone number] or [your email address].  

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We appreciate your 

cooperation and support as we enhance our website's security.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company/Organization Name] 


